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Nursery Activities and Play 

 

We have had another exciting week, with 

lots of fun and learning. We have enjoyed 

reading ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and 

learning about how caterpillars change.  

 

 

 

 

 

We explored some of the different fruit 

the caterpillar ate and used these to make 

smoothies for our snack. They were 

delicious! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We love singing in Willow class and this 

week we learnt a new rhyme all about 

caterpillars. Scan the code to watch some 

of us performing it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Focus  
Next week we will continue to base our 

learning around ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar’. 
 

Information for Families  
 

Monday 6th May 

Bank Holiday 

 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 

Half term Holiday 

 

Friday 7th June 

Mufti Day 

Top Tip 
Eric Carle, the author of ‘The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar’, wrote lots of other 

books. Why not visit the library with your 

child and choose one of his other books to 

read? 

Willow Class Caterpillars 

Some very special guests arrived in Willow Class 

this week. We are looking after some caterpillars. 

At the moment they are very tiny, but also very 

hungry just like the caterpillar in our book. We 

can’t wait to see how they change.  


